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LABUAN: Thirty quality officers 
from Labuan Corporation (LC) 
made a study visit to Universiti 
Malaysia Sabah, Labuan 
International Campus (UMS- 
KAL) recently. 

The visit was led by the assistant 
director of Quality, Management 
Service Department of LC, 
Edzrina Tamin who represented 
the department's director, 

Rithuan Mohd. Ismail. 
Edzrina said they were briefed 

on UMS-KAL's 5S Quality 
Environmental Practice by senior, 
librarian Baharin Entoh at the 
campus' seminar room. 

Later the visitors toured some 
of the campus departments 
which successfully applied the 
5S practices. 

Baharin hoped the study visit 

would further enhance the 
relationship between LC and 
UMS-KAL. 

UMS-KAL's 5S practices had 
received two certificates of 
recognition from Malaysian 
Productivity Corporation (MPC) 
and would represent Sabah, 
Sarawak and Labuan region to 
the national level 5S Convention 
in Pahang in October. 

Baharin (front, fifth right) handing over a souvenir to Edzrina at the end of the study visit. Looking on are the visitors and UKM-KAI 
campus staff. 


